City of Palm Springs

- Department of Planning Services

MEMORANDUM
Date: December 12, 2012
To: Planning Commission
From: Glenn Mlaker, AICP — Assistant Planner}%L\

Subject: Case 5.1289 CUP — Copa Room Public Hearing

Planning Staff is requesting that the public hearing for Case 5.1289 CUP — The Copa
Room to consider an application for a Conditional Use Permit for a new cocktail lounge
and nightclub in a renovated 6,000-square foot existing building at 244 East Amado
Road be continued until a date certain of Wednesday, January 9, 2013.



